Thompson, olly

From: Web NoReply

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 2:45 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Laurie O'Connor - Housing Accelerator Fund – Incentives - CK 750-4 x

1860-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

--- Replies to this email will go to laurie.o@saskatoonfoodbank.ca ---

Submitted on Monday, May 6, 2024 - 12:09

Submitted by user:

Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council through their online repository.: No

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No

Date: Monday, May 06, 2024

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Laurie

Last Name: O'Connor

Phone Number:

Email: laurie.o@saskatoonfoodbank.ca

I live outside of Saskatoon: No

Saskatoon Address and Ward: Address: 202 Ave. C South

Ward: Ward 2

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Saskatoon Food Bank & Learning

Centre

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Planning, Development and Community Services (PDCS) Committee

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 7.2.3 Housing Accelerator Fund – Incentives [GPC2023-0503]

Comments:

On behalf of the Saskatoon Food Bank & Learning Centre, I am writing to express our strong support for prioritizing affordable housing incentives in the allocation of the Housing Accelerator Fund. As an organization committed to addressing food security and supporting educational initiatives, we recognize that stable, affordable housing is foundational to the well-being and resilience of the communities we serve.

The forthcoming report to the City Council represents a critical opportunity to address the urgent need for affordable housing in Saskatoon. We advocate for a substantial portion of the Housing Accelerator Fund to be directed towards enhancing housing affordability. This strategic allocation is crucial, especially as we anticipate the broader implications of the Housing Strategy set to be approved later this year.

Affordable housing is more than just a necessity for economic stability; it is a catalyst for community health, educational opportunities, and overall social equity. By investing in affordable housing, we are also investing in the long-term viability of our city and its residents.

We urge the Planning, Development, and Community Services Committee to recommend that City Council prioritize affordable housing in their strategic use of the Housing Accelerator Fund. This decision can pave the way for transformative change and provide support where it is most needed.

Thank you for considering our perspective. We look forward to seeing the positive outcomes that your thoughtful allocation of resources will bring to our community.

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No